
Attention All Childminders and Parents

Lake of Shadows Hotel, 
Buncrana

Wednesday 20th March at 7.30pm

Booking is essential.

Have your say on the future of
childminding

Are you a parent, childminder or thinking
of becoming a childminder?

Call  Rosaleen on 086 150 3800 or email
rosaleen@donegalccc.com to book your place.

Do you want to find out more about the
new childminding regulations and have
your say?

Donegal County Childcare Committee invite you to come
to our Focus Group Meeting, and have your questions
answered and your voices and views heard.


